
DEPARTMENT OF CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS
134/'1., Meghnad Saha Sarani, Kolkata - Z000Zg

@ :2465-6936 ; Fax :246i-0291

Memo. No. COE/ 3o/Zozl Date: L8.OL.2021,

NOTICE

The persons concerned are being informed that due to Covid 1g pandemic

situation Admit Cards have been issued to all those candidates who have

submitted ihe filled in forms for PG Term End Examination June ZO2O t
December 2020 without considering the matter whether their assignment marks

have been submitted or not.

Now the wanting list are being sent to the coordinator concerned. Coordinators

are being requested to collect the same from the candidates concerned (who

didn't submit the assignment paper/s) and to submit the filled in wanting list of
assignment marks to the department of Controller of Examinations on and

before 25.01.2A21.

This may please be treated as extremely urgent.

NETAII SUBHAS OPEN UNIVERSITY

q,,\4
Controller of Examinations (Acting)
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